
SOAR to new heights at Botelle School ~ Show self-control,Offer kindness & respect, Achieve your goals & be Ready to learn!

June 2, 2023 Newsletter

IMPORTANT DATES

6/5 PTO Meeting - 6:00PM - Cafeteria
6/6 Board of Education Meeting - Hall of Flags - 6:00PM
6/7 Field Day - (Rain Date: 6/14)
6/12 Celebration of Learning - 5:00PM - 7:00PM - Art Show & Spring Concert
6/13 Hour with the Administrators - 6:00PM
6/15 Appreciation Breakfast - 8:15 - 8:45 - Cafeteria
6/15 Good News Gathering - 9:00 AM - Gym
6/16 6th Grade Promotion - 6:00PM - Gym
6/19 Last Day of School - 1:15PM Dismissal
8/30 First Day of School

FIELD DAY
We are excited to announce that Botelle Field Day 2023will take place in the morning on Wednesday,
June 7th in the lower field. (Raindate: 6/14)
Parents are welcomed and encouraged to volunteer.
Our Pre-Kindergarten students will be staying until 12:30 and having lunch. The Pre-K bus will arrive
at 12:30 to bring the pre-kers home.
Any parent interested in volunteering can contact Mr. T-K at thornekaunelisw@botelleschool.org.
Students should bring shoes that can get wet, a change of clothes (including shoes) and towel. Please
apply sunscreen/bug spray at home.
Parent Volunteers: Anyone interested in staying and purchasing lunch, please contact Mrs. Lasko
at laskom@botelleschool.org. Lunch will be: Hot Dog & Hamburgers.

NEWS FROM THE NORFOLK LIBRARY

Dragon Boat Festival
This special event is hosted by the CT Asia Cultural Center with help from the HUB and the Library.
It will take place at the HUB and with some playful activities outside. This family event will be
Saturday, June 17th 11-1pm .



There will be crafts, a parade and amazing food! This event is limited to 40 people so please call the
HUB very soon at 860 542 7185 to reserve places for your family. Once the 40 places are full, they will
not be able to accommodate more folks.

Last Merry Makers reading group is June 5th!
What a great year we had!!!
We will start up again in the Fall.

Friday Nights on the Green
Make sure you check out the Summer Reading Program at the Norfolk Library!
The Kickoff is June 9th 6-8pm with lively music and free SOCO ice cream !!!
Bring a picnic and enjoy the celebration . The Summer Reading program-ALL TOGETHER- continues
until Aug. 7th but your child can join at any time before July 31st.. Watch for the flyers that will be
sent home with details.
July 16th 6-8pm Pet Parade and Contest
Bring your pet" looking its best "and come have some fun. Ken Moore Band will be providing the
music.

Last Corner Club until the Fall
BUGS on the Lawn
Come on Wednesday, June 14th, 3:35pm to paint and decorate the Library Lawn with BUGS! Erika
Crofut will offer smocks and lots of paint !
Children will need a slip to take the bus to the Library.
Children MUST have a note to give to the librarian if they can walk home.
Children should be picked up by 4:45 since the Library closes at 5pm. Please remind your children
that they must stay at the Library until the parent picks them up.
Teen Cove Grand opening at the Norfolk Library on June 3rd from 4-6pm. Come check out the new
place for teens.
Pageturners Book Club { for 5 and 6th grades}will be meeting for the last time this June . We will start
up again in the Fall.

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER
The Eagles are going to Camp Jewell for our SOAR to Summer Botelle Beach Party. On Friday, June
9th from 1-3, students will enjoy fun and games with friends and staff members. Please return this
permission slip along with the required Camp Jewell forms by Thursday, June 8. Permission slips will
go home TODAY in your child’s backpack.
Students will need

● sunscreen and insect repellent
● bathing suit (no bikinis)
● towel
● sneakers
● water bottle
● small day pack or bag


